
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Jumper Day - 16th December 2020 

 
On ​Wednesday 16th December​, South Borough Primary School will be taking part in Save the Children’s 
Christmas Jumper Day.  Children can dress up in any Christmas jumper/outfit.  
We’re asking families to donate a minimum of £1 or however much they can give, to help transform the 
futures of children in the UK and around the world. Save the Children make sure children are kept safe, 
healthy and learning, and change the future for good.  

This year we have set up the donation via our school’s Parent Pay platform. Please log in the usual way and 
look for the “Pay for other items'' section, then ​“Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day”​.  If you have 
trouble accessing your account please call the office on 01622 752161 or email: sbps_office@swale.at. 

Please do not send your children in with cash. 

We’d really appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a success – it’s a 
great cause, so together at school, we’ll be helping to create a brighter future for children, we can make the 
world better in our sparkly, silly sweaters! 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr M Currie 
Head of School 

 

 

 


